

Friday 5<sup>th</sup> March, 2021

Dear Parents,

With the children returning to school on Monday we thought we would remind you of the day on which they will need to bring in their bicycle helmet. We are hoping that both classes will do PE on Tuesday and Wednesday so could you please ensure that long hair is tied up and earrings are removed on both of these days.

## **Cycle Helmets**

Monday ~ Leopards
Tuesday ~ Lions
Wednesday ~ Panthers
Thursday ~ Tigers

We look forward to welcoming the children back and as always. If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask.

Kind regards

Mrs Burrells and Mrs Norrington Class teachers

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









